
Holiday Fun Day 
 

If you need a few hours to finish your shopping, wrapping gifts or cleaning and cooking 
before the Holidays, the Washburn 21st Century After School Program is here for you!  

 
On Saturday, December 15th  

we will offer safe and fun childcare filled with lots of great activities to WDES families.  
This event is open to kids enrolled at MSAD 45 who are in grades pre-K to 6th. 

 
Parents are invited to drop off their children at the Washburn Elementary School 

anytime between 12 (noon) and 2:30 p.m. (pick up no later than 3:30 pm)  
for a few fun-filled hours of crafts, games, movies and other activities.   

 
The cost is: 

 $5 per child  
or 

 $12:00 for three or more children (siblings).  
 

All proceeds from the day will go to the Washburn ASP towards the hosting a play 
production with Children’s Stage Adventures in March. 

 
 

If you have any questions please contact us at: 
hherzog@msad45.net 
phone: 207-455-4504 

 
	


